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On HB3644  

No! No! No! This is a knee jerk reaction by Governor Kotek to once again get into the 

pockets of Oregon’s taxpayers  by creating an emergency measure. HB3644 is not 

the answer for our state’s malfeasance with our tax dollars.  

Oregon already designates millions in funds for the homeless 

The Federal government through 

HUD provides funds to counties for homeless services 

The Metro homeless tax has collected $1 Billion in 4 years! 

WHY would we want to spend more money on to add ANOTHER LAYER of 

administration! Why add another layer to a system that already lacks accountability!  


